
DATE: March 14, 2001 
TO: Division of Records and Reporting (Bay6) 

L - 
FROM: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Hoppe) M 

Division of Legal Services (Davis) / , K  & /13&’ - - .  

RE: Docket No. 010111-TC - Request for cancelIation of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 
1997 by Coin Drop Corp., effective 12/31/00. 

~ 

On January 4,200 1, Coin Drop Corp. filed with this Commission, a letter stating that it 
no longer owned pay telephones. Staffinterpreted this to mean that Coin Drop Corp. desired to have 
its Pay Telephone Certificate No. 1997 canceled. Docket No 0101 1 1-TC was opened to process the 
cancellation of Certificate 1997. On February 26,200 1 , Administrative Order No. PSC-01-0460- 
FOF-TC was issued canceling Coin Drop Corp.’s Certificate No. 1997, effective 12/3 1/00. 

0 t&Q=AqP) 
In a letter dated February 27, 200 1, Coin Drop Corp. notified the Commission that the 

cancellation of its Certificate No. 1997 was made in error. Coin Drop Corp.’s states that its letter 
of January 4,2001 was not a request for cancellation of its certificate, only a statement that it no 
longer owned pay telephones in Florida. 

Staffrequests that Do 
0460-FOF-TC be vacated due 
Commission does not need to 
1 .C.5(a) of the Administrative 
docket be closed. 

Administrative Order PSC-0 1 - 
the company and staff. The 

pursuant to Section 2.07- 
Order be vacated and this 

Should you have any questions, please oni McCoy at 413-6532. 
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B COINDROPCORP. B 
10221 Harbortown Court, Boca Raton, FL 33498 
Phone 561-479-0617 Fax 561-852-1145 

February 27,2001 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Attention: Toni McCoy 
Division of Regulatory Oversight 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 0101 11 -TC 
Cancellation of PATS Certificote No. 1997 
Coin Drop Corp. 

Dear Ms. McCoy: 

My letter of January 4,2001 misrepresented my intentions as a Pay telephone Services 
Provider. Although Coin Drop Corp. stated in the attached letter that it no longer owns pay 
telephones in Florida, it was not a request for cancellation of my Puy Telephone Certificate 
No. 1997. 

Please reinstate my Pay Telephone Certificate 1997 as soon as possible as it was not my 
intention to have it cancelled. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 

Respectfully, 

President v 



10221 Hartmown Court, Boca Raton, FL 33498 
Phone 561-479-0617 Fax 561-852-1145 

January 4,20Q1 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shunard Oak Blvd, 
Talhhassee, FL 323 99-O85U 

RECEIVED 
JAN 2 2 20al 

Attention: Fiscal Services 

RE: Pay Telephone Service Provider Regulatory Assesment Fee Return 
F.E.1, NO. 65-OO3882 1 

As per my conversation with Paula Isler, at your offices, on Jmuary 3,200 1 
this legex. is to inform you that Coin Drop Cop.  no loper  owns Pav 
Td€?phones. 

Respecthi1 y, 
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